Dear Mr Rhodes,

I’am strongly apposed to bill SB941 and any other bill or measure that would restrict our 2nd amendment
right in any way shape or form. We have laws that deal with gun crime already on the books all you have to
do is enforce them.

This so called emergency bill is nonsense and providing just one day for public input is deviase at best. We as
gun owners will remember this the next time we vote.

Sincerely,

Steve Fenley



